Subject: ACTION REQUIRED Important Reminder: Moodle Login Changes effective March 2nd, 2024
Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:55:00 AM

Good morning,

This is a reminder that as part of the unified login initiative by IT, Moodle Logins will have

email authentication enabled March 2"4, 2024. Logging in with an email address will bring
Moodle logins in line with the Single Sign-On authentication that all other KPU systems use.
Please watch this video to see an overview of this change:

https://media.kpu.ca/media/Moodle+Login+Changes/0_29cw953u

There will be few important changes for faculty as a result of this initiative:

e Logging in with an email address will create a new Moodle account for faculty. Please
note faculty members will not lose access to any Banner enrolled courses. However, all
manual courses, such as development and community sites, will not be accessible
through this new account.

Not to worry, we have a solution!

e Teaching and Learning will manually merge your new account to include your manual
courses, such as development and community sites. ***Note: This process cannot take

place until the faculty member logs in using their email address***

Important Note: Students will not be affected by these changes and can seamlessly log in
through their email accounts once enabled.

ACTION REQUIRED

Once this change takes effect on March 2nd, please go to your Moodle site and log in
using your KPU email. The option to continue logging in with a Banner ID will remain in

place until approximately May 1%, 2024, after which logging in through email address
will be the only available method.

We will send a reminder for you to log in using your KPU email address once the email login
changes take effect in Moodle. To stay up to date with all information regarding this change,

please visit this site: https://wordpress.kpu.ca/techupdates/

Sincerely,

The Teaching & Learning Commons
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